Patrick Putt, Director
Community Development Department

SUMMIT

P.O. Box 128

vy LAV LA Coalville, UT 84017

C O U N T Y (435) 336-3158
PLANNING pputt@summitcounty.org

September 12, 2019

Mr. Bruce Erickson, Planning Director
Park City Municipal Corporation

Post Office Box 1480

Park City, Utah 84060

RE: Park City Municipal Corporation Draft Annexation Declaration Boundary

Dear Bruce:

Please accept this letter as acknowledgement that Summit County has received a copy of Park City
Municipal Corporation’s draft Annexation Declaration Boundary Map date 26 July 2019. The draft map
was presented to the Snyderville Basin Planning Commission on August 22, 2019 and to the Summit
County Council on September 4, 2019. No specific comments or concerns were expressed by either the
Planning Commission or Council.

As a strategic planning partner, Summit County greatly appreciates having the opportunity to review the
proposed Annexation Declaration Boundary Map. We look forward to working together with Park City
Municipal Corporation to achieve our mutual goals of regional community and land use stewardship.

Sincerely,
i s

Patrick J. Putt

Community Development Director

cc: Tom Fisher-Summit County Manager




